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June 2 – 5:00 p.m. – Deacons Meeting 
June 3 – 10:00 a.m. – Women’s Bible Study 
June 3 – 7:00 p.m. – Finance Committee meeting 
June 5 – 6:30 p.m. – Wednesday Connect Group meet 
June 6 – 11:00 a.m. – Seniors on Sabbatical will go to the Classic in Denton 
June 6 – 6:00 p.m. – Building & Grounds meeting 
June 6 – 6:30 p.m. – Praise Team meet 
June 11 – 9:00 a.m. – Food Distribution 
June 12 – 6:30 p.m. – Wednesday Connect Group meet 
June 13 – 6:30 p.m. – Praise Team meet 
June 16 – Father’s Day 
June 19 – 6:30 p.m. – Wednesday Connect Group meet 
June 20 – 6:30 p.m. Praise Team meet 
June 23-26 – Vacation Bible School 
June 26 – No Wednesday Connect Group 
June 27 – 6:30 p.m. – Praise Team meet 
 



 
Flowers/Donations for the month of June 

 
June 2 – Monetary Donation– in honor of our 

children & grandchildren – by Benny & Barbara 
Shoaf 
 
June 9 – Monetary Donation – in memory of 
Ben & Gertrude Lomax – by Rick Lomax 
 
June 16 – Monetary Donation – in honor of 
Jessica, Russell, & Anson – by Karen Lee 
Allen 
 
June 23 – open date 
 
June 30 – Monetary Donation – in memory 
of Mr. & Mrs. Frank Beck, Bubba Beck & 
Carolyn Brock – by Nelson & Barbara Bostian 
 
Open Date for flowers/donations for the 
month of July 

July 28, 2024 – If you would like this date, 
please see Barbara Bostian 

 
 
 
 
 

 
  
Sunday Coffee Connect will end at the end of 
May for the summer.  There will still be 
coffee available but no food. It will start 
again in September.  Thank you and enjoy 
the summer! 

Your Deacons 



Update on West Davidson Food Pantry for the 
month of April. Served 369 households. 
Helped 1493 clients.  Filled 445 backpack food 
bags. 
Did you know North Carolina is ranked #10 as 
one of the hungriest states? 
This is a shout out to how amazing our 
Church, Ladies BYW and Hope in Motion Relay 
for Life team is, they collected 31 cases of 
Vegetables, that was donated to West 

Davidson Food Pantry.  With our needs and numbers growing at the pantry we 
also have provived Spam, jelly and instant potatoes.  A special thank you to our 
scout leaders and Boy Scouts for helping with the distribution of Seniors food 
boxes.  It’s so wonderful being part of a Mission oriented church.  Thank you 
Church family and Boy Scouts of Churchland Baptist Church.  Thank you, 

Ann Burns, 
Director of Missions 

 
We are in need of empty 64 oz, 16 oz or 12 oz. plastic 
bottles of Mountain Dew or Aqua Fina for a project for 
Bible School.  If you have any questions, please see Ann 
Burns 
 

 

Seniors on Sabbatical will go to the Classic in 

Denton on Thursday, June 6th.   If you would 

like to ride the bus, please let Kay Beck know.  

The bus will leave the church at 10:30 a.m. 

 

I would like to extend a very special thank you for the 

cards, calls and text messages during and after my 

surgery.  I felt love and support and most definetely felt 

your prayers! I am happy to be a part of such a great 

church family.  Thank you everyone. 

Gerri Hartley 



 



The kids of Churchland Baptist stay quite busy.  

Our goal is to teach them about Jesus while 

instilling a heart for service at a young age.  We do 

mission projects each month that spans across all 

of our various activities. 

We have Kids Connct each Wednesday.  We begin 

the evening with a meal then go to our class to 

learn about Jesus.  We watch a video Bible story and then talk about how that 

story relates to the kids’ lives.  They earn “bucks” for answering questions and 

by attendance.  We go over our prayer requests and it is always touching to see 

what is on their hearts and minds.  We typically have an activity or craft that 

goes along with our story.  Then they get to spend their “bucks” in our Kids 

Connect store. 

We also have Children’s Church every Sunday during the worship service.  We 

have a Bible story video and then talk about the story after the video.  It is 

always amazing to hear their insights on the stories.  Then we do an activity or 

craft.  On the 4th Sunday of the month, we collect Change for Change at the end 

of the worship service. This money collected goes towards our monthly mission 

project. 

We have VBS coming up June 23-26, 6 pm – 8pm.  Our theme is Scuba and we 

are so excited! This is also one of our biggest outreach opportunities of the year.  

We normally have children from all over the community and this may be the 

only time they hear about how much Jesus loves them.  We will have music, 

stories, crafts, games and snacks each night.  The kids also bring offerings each 

night and compete between the boys and girls to see who can collect the 

most…their prize is getting to throw pies at one of the volunteers…and they 

LOVE that!  The money collected goes towards supplies for our Back to School 

Scavenger Hunt in August. 

Some of the other activites we will have through the rest of the year, in addition 

to VBS and the Back to School Scavenger Hunt are the Fall Festival in October 

and Children’s Christmas Play in December.  Please keep an eye out for the 

dates. 



Lastly, we can always use more volunteers for Kids Connect and Children’s 

Church.  We also need lots of volunteers for VBS.  As said earlier, this is one of 

our biggest outreach opportunities and it takes a lot of people to make this 

event happen.  If you would like to help, please see or text Lisa Ridenhour at 

336-239-6063. 

Thank you, church family,, for always stepping up and supporting our kids in 

their activities and mission projects.  Thank you for all of  your prayers in 

everything we do!  You are amazing and we love you. 

Lisa Ridenhour 

Children’s Ministry 

 


